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Participant Information Statement
Mitchell Volunteer Framework Development 
Dear Participant,

Mitchell Shire Council is collecting information about volunteering within the Mitchell Shire municipality. We are hoping to get a broader understanding of volunteering across the Shire, so we can respond to the needs of volunteers, non-volunteers and not-for-profit organisations to better support and strengthen volunteering and our community. Because you are the only one who can tell us about your experience, we would be most grateful if you would complete the survey. The survey will only take about five minutes to complete. We are looking for both volunteers and non-volunteers within the community, as anything you say will be important information to help guide the development of the Volunteer Framework.
Your response to the questions will be confidential and anonymous. Only the members of the consultation team will have access to the information you provide, and there will be no way of identifying you. Please be assured that your email address or any information you provide will not be shared with any third party; we value your privacy. There are no known risks associated with this research project and you are not expected to be subject to any risk, harm or discomfort by participating in this research. People under the age of 18 are not eligible to participate; you must be aged 18 years or older in order to participate.
Your participation is voluntary and the completion of the survey implies your consent to participate in this study. Upon completion of the survey, there is an opportunity for you to enter into a prize draw to win one of two $100 VISA gift cards; details of the prize draw are on the final page of this survey and you must submit your survey to be eligible for the prize draw. If you choose to enter the prize draw, your responses to the survey will be kept separate from your personal details; there is no way what you say in the survey can be traced back to your personal details. If you require assistance in completing the survey, or would like to ask additional questions regarding the research purpose, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
The results from this survey will be used for the purposes of extending our knowledge of volunteering within the Mitchell Shire municipality, to design and deliver suitable actions to further develop and support volunteering. The results will be available for viewing in October 2016 via Engaging Mitchell. The raw data collected via this survey will be stored securely via Council’s electronic document storage (TRIM), and will only be shared with those within the consultation team. 
There are no disadvantages, penalties or adverse consequences for not participating in this research. Due to the anonymity of the research, it will not be possible to withdraw an individual’s data from that collected, therefore, by completing this survey, you agree for your responses to be included in the study.  
Any questions regarding this project may be directed to the Community Development team by phoning (03) 5734 6200 or via email: community.development@mitchellshire.vic.gov.au  
Thank you for your participation
Mitchell Shire Council

113 High Street, Broadford 3658
Tel: +61 3 5734 6200
Fax: +61 3 5734 6222
 www.mitchellshire.vic.gov.au 
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